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Kyle Kearns

From: THOMPSON Seth <Seth.THOMPSON@odav.oregon.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 9:21 AM

To: Kyle Kearns

Subject: RE: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No SPR-ADJ-DAP-DR22-17 for 4700 Block of 

Battle Creek Rd SE

Good morning, Kyle. 

 

Thank you for providing the opportunity for the Oregon Department of Aviation (ODAV) to comment on Case No. SPR-

ADJ-DAP-DR22-17 for 4700 Block of Battle Creek Rd SE.  

 

The ODAV has reviewed the proposal referenced with the above file number and has prepared the following comment: 

 

1. The proposed construction is in proximity to a navigation facility and may impact the assurance of navigation 

signal reception. The ODAV requests the applicant complete aeronautical evaluations for the proposed 

construction with the FAA and ODAV. The aeronautical evaluations are initiated by the applicant providing 

notice of construction to the FAA and ODAV. The applicant must receive the resulting aeronautical 

determination letters from the FAA and ODAV prior to approval of building permits. Please contact Seth 

Thompson, ODAV for assistance to begin the notice process. 

 

Thank you for allowing the ODAV to comment on this proposal. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Seth Thompson 
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION 

AVIATION PLANNER 

 

    

OFFICE 503-378-2529  CELL 503-507-6965 

 
EMAIL seth.thompson@odav.oregon.gov   

 

3040 25TH STREET SE,  SALEM, OR  97302 

 

WWW.OREGON.GOV/AVIATION 

 

From: Zachery Cardoso <ZCardoso@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 9:52 AM 

To: Zachery Cardoso <ZCardoso@cityofsalem.net> 

Cc: Kyle Kearns <KKearns@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No SPR-ADJ-DAP-DR22-17 for 4700 Block of Battle Creek Rd SE 

 

Hello, 

 

The Notice of Filing / Request for Comments for Site Plan Review, Adjustment, Driveway Approach Permit, and Design 

Review Case No. SPR-ADJ-DAP-DR22-17 for 4700 Block of Battle Creek Rd SE is attached for your information. Comments 

are due March 31, 2022 by 5:00 p.m. Hard copies go out in the mail today for those of you who are to receive one. 

 

Application Summary: A proposal to construct a new 200-unit apartment complex. 

 

 This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of the information you 

share if you respond.  



2

Please direct questions or comments to the CASE MANAGER: 

Kyle Kearns 

kkearns@cityofsalem.net 

503-540-2313 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Zachery Cardoso 

Admin Analyst I 

City of Salem | Community Development Department 

555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem  OR  97301 

zcardoso@cityofsalem.net |503-540-2304 

Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net 

 


